
Parents’ Evening 
 
Parents’ Evening will be held next week, Tuesday and Thursday. If you have not done so already and would like an 
appointment to speak with your child's teacher please can you complete the forms questionnaire sent at the  
beginning of the week by Sunday 21st November. Your time and date of appointment will be in your child's diary. 
 
 

Would you like to win a luxury hamper? 
 
Miss Stringer is currently completing a Masters in Leadership and Education. As part of this work, she is conducting 
research across our schools on parental decisions when choosing primary schools. Please can you take a few mo-
ments to fill in the questionnaire using the following link, which would be greatly appreciated. This will also be a 
useful tool to guide and improve our school practice. The questionnaire can be filled in anonymously or if you wish 
to leave your name and email we will enter you into a prize draw to win a luxury hamper. 
 
 

Nepal Zoom Call 
 
As part of our Global classroom project, we have connected with schools in North Yorkshire and in Nepal. We  
previously arranged to have a zoom call but due to the global pandemic, we were not able to go ahead due to 
school closures in Nepal. We are very excited to announce that we will be having a Zoom call on Wednesday 24th 
November for all pupils to meet with the pupils across the world and learn all about life in Nepal. If you have 
any queries or wish to discuss the call further, please speak to your class teacher. 
 
 
 

Chess Tournament 
 
On Sunday some of our children at Foston participated in the York Inter-School Chess Tournament. They delivered 
a great team performance and placed 7th overall, with 2 wins out of 5 rounds. They were gifted 3 brand new chess 
sets & boards which have kindly been given to school for use during the after school games & chess club. Well 
done everyone! 

 
 
 

19th November 2021 

FOSTON PRIMARY SCHOOL BULLETIN 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8z1J106hXk-PbRL0BlhxqOLrw1_NGQlJhjRb-z8oCg1UMjVOSVdMNkMxOUNMNVZNUUs2SjFCQU5OSi4u


Diary Dates 

19th November 2021 

R, Year 2, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 Parents Evening Tuesday 23rd November, 5-7pm 

Thursday 25th November, 3.30-5pm 

Christmas Dinner & Parties (updated) Thursday 9th December 

Christingle Service & Performance To be confirmed  

Christmas holidays Last day — Friday 17th December 

First day back — Thursday 6th January 


